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CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Archbishop Bergan Catholic School is a ministry of St. Patrick’s Parish.
Parent and Student help is needed for St. Patrick’s Parish Festival!

The St. Patrick’s Parish Festival is an important fundraiser that helps reduce
tuition costs.

Archbishop Bergan Catholic School students will receive service hours for
their assistance!

You have 3 opportunities to help...

1) Friday, June 5, at 4:30P.M., help is needed setting up the Tent in the q"

and Union Parking Lot.

2) Saturday, June 6, at 8:30A.M., help is needed setting up all of the
booths in the 4™ and Union Parking Lot.

3) Sunday, June 7, at 11:00A.M., 1:00P.M., 3:00P.M., & 5:00P.M. help is
needed to work various booths in two hour shifts.

If you cannot work or assist this weekend, how else may you help?

You can support the St. Patrick’s Fun Festival by purchasing raffle tickets.
These raffle tickets cost $5 and the grand prize for the winner is either
$10,000 or a 2015 Ford Fusion. Other raffle prizes are available as well.
These tickets can be purchased at the Parish Office.

Please Contact Kristi Sendgraff at 402-720-6791 to sign up to help or to find
out more information about the Parish Festival.



